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The ANA Board will Meet at FUN 
 
(Colorado Springs, Colorado) The American Numismatic Association Board of 
Governors will hold a business meeting beginning at 10 a.m., Jan. 4, at the Orange 
County Convention Center, room N322, in Orlando, during the FUN Show. 
 
The Board will discuss feedback received to date on the draft bylaw recommendations, 
and the status of the grading service agreements.  
 
“With the exception of a short executive session after the open session, meetings are 
open and the public is welcome to attend,” said ANA Executive Director Chris Cipoletti. 
“Materials will be available before the meeting that is pertinent to agenda items.”  
 
For a summary of the feedback or to review and comment on the proposed bylaw 
changes, go to the ANA website at www.money.org and click on “Member Feedback” 
from the “Communications” drop down menu. Items submitted via the “Comment and 
Recommendations Feedback Form” will go to the entire Board of Governors and the 
ANA Executive Office.  
 
Questions regarding agenda items can be sent to executiveoffice@money.org. 
Materials, as they become available, will be posted on the ANA website under “Board 
of Governors” from the “Communications” drop down menu. 
 
The American Numismatic Association is a non-profit educational organization 
dedicated to educating and encouraging people to study and collect money and 
related items.  With nearly 32,000 members, the Association serves the academic 
community, collectors and the general public with an interest in numismatics. The ANA 
helps all people discover and explore the world of money through its vast array of 
programs including its education and outreach, museum, library, publications, 
conventions and seminars. 
 
For more information about the ANA, call 719.632.2646 or visit www.MONEY.org. 
 


